
Our Family Match Program is slowly growing, as we
continue to accept families and new volunteers. 
 We hope that the New Year brings continued
growth and amazing intergenerational connections.  

I know that many of our School Grandparents are
eager to get back into their school placements. 
 Our volunteers miss supporting emerging readers
in the classroom setting and we are all hoping that
2023 will bring more opportunities for our
volunteers. 

Our Letters to Seniors Program has been extremely
busy!  We were able to collect 903 kind holiday
cards and letters from caring volunteers in our
community in November and December.  We
extend a big thank you to our community for
making Phase 1 of our program such a success.  We
would especially like to thank Miss Heather, Fran,
Lorna (and the children at Nestor Elementary),
Harp (and friends), and Ms. Lee's Class at Aubrey
Elementary for their beautiful letters and cards. 
 They have been delivered to our care home
partners that serve seniors in our community.  We
thank the City of Burnaby for their financial
support for this program. 
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May your Christmas be Merry 
and Bright !

Our office will be closed from Dec.
19- Jan.2


